
Coulsdon CofE Primary School 

Update 

Thank you to all the parents and families who have been so supportive to the school and 

the staff at this time – given this unprecedented situation your support is even more 

welcome and appreciated. 

Packs of work: 

These were given out at the end of last week. There is the equivalent of two weeks of 

work. Please work through these in your own time.  

Google Classroom: 

This is a new tool for pupils and staff. Google Classroom is part of Gsuite for Education, a 

set of apps to empower students and teachers in their productive and creative use of 

technology. At the moment this is being used for website links and pupils are enjoying 

communicating with each other. Over time tasks will be added to these classrooms. 

Your child can sign in to Classroom (or Drive or Docs or any of the other Gsuite apps) 

using their Gsuite username and password previously provided that looks similar to this: 

blogf002@ccofe.uk 

How does my child sign in to Google Classroom? 

On a computer (Mac, Windows, Chromebook, Linux) use your web browser and search 

for google classroom. On a phone or tablet download the Google Classroom app from 

your app store 

For more detailed instructions see Google support: 

https://support.google.com/edu/classroom/answer/6072460?hl=en&ref_topic=9049890

&co=GENIE.Platform%3DDesktop&oco=1 

Can I sign in as a parent? 

You can only access the Classroom as a pupil.  There are no additional logins for parents. 

Parent/guardian email summary 

As a parent you have been invited to subscribe to email updates.  These are 

automatically generated emails summarising what assignments your child has been 

assigned /completed etc.  If you wish to receive these emails you need to accept the 

email invitation that was sent to you.  

• You can choose the frequency of the emails, such as daily or weekly 

• You can unsubscribe or remove yourself from Classroom at any time 

We do hope the children will enjoy using Classroom, and the other Gsuite apps to 

collaborate and continue to feel involved in their class/school community. 



If you are experiencing difficulty accessing Google Classroom, then please indicate by 

using this form 

https://bit.ly/ccofe-classroom and we will do our best to help. 

Email 

Could staff please be emailed through the school office as normal. The office emails are 

being checked and forwarded to staff. 

Thank you for all your support. 

Staff at Coulsdon CofE Primary School 

 

 


